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RPC ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION SUB-COMMITTEE 

June 21, 2021 

MEETING NOTES 

Attendees: Kent Huston (Chair); James Mako (RPC); Ira Weiss (Vice Chair); Jonathan Ferbrache 

(Fairfield SWCD); Tony Vogel (Fairfield County Utilities); Tamara Ennist (RPC); Jonett Haberfield 

(Public); Terry Fischer (Public) 

1. Chairman’s Report 

Kent Huston welcomed everyone back after more than a year hiatus.  

2. South Hampton Subdivision Preliminary Plan 

 Mr. Mako gave an overview of the South Hampton Preliminary Plan.  The Subdivision is 

located in Violet Township east of Hill Road.  The subdivision has several issues that 

need to be worked out before RPC can move forward.  The plan is calling for 5’ 

sidewalks throughout the subdivision and multi-use paths connecting open space within 

the development.  A 5’s sidewalk is also being proposed along Hill Road. 

The Committee is recommending to the developer that a multi use path should be built 

in front of subdivision.  The multi use path should be 8’-10’ in size. 

3. Meeting Dates 

Meeting dates for the rest of the year were reviewed and approved to.  The next 

meeting will be July 19, 2021. 

 

4. Other Business 

Mr. Weiss passed out MORPC’s public perception of active transportation survey to the 

members.  He also provided MORPC’s Level of Traffic Stress Map. 

 

Mr. Fisher would like to see the County’s Active Transportation Plan updated to reflect 

what is happening with biking around Buckeye Lake.  He also mentioned that he would 

like to analyze the STRAAVA Heat Map to find out where people are biking. 

 

The Committee would like the RPC the appoint Jonette Haberfield and Terry Fischer as 

members of the committee. 

Mr. Huston made a motion to adjourn. Ms. Weis seconded the motion. Motion carried.  


